
NEW POLICE OFFICER 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

BROOKINGS POL
 

ICE DEPARTMENT 
The Police Department is excited to welcome Kevin Peterson as a 
new Police Officer! 

Kevin is an enrolled member of the Lower Brule Sioux Tribe. He 
previously worked as a tribal ambassador for South Dakota State 
University and graduated in Fall of 2023 with a bachelor of arts 
degree in American Indian and Indigenous Studies with minors in 
criminal justice and legal studies.  

When not working, Kevin enjoys fishing, golfing, and playing video 
games. He also enjoys spending time with family and playing with 
his two dogs, Skuya and Winnie. Kevin is also working on learning 
the Lakota language and hopes to become fluent one day.  

Welcome again Police Officer Peterson! 
Police Officer Kevin Peterson


